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Pro-Tips 

-Keep up with connections after 

graduation. 

-Attend CMSA events and be a 

part of competition teams. 

Upcoming CMSA Events- 

Sporting Clay registration is open! 

See CMSA website 

Annual Clay shoot- April 15th  

 

 

  Adam Bauchle grew up in Prior Lake, Minnesota. While in highschool, 

Bauchle worked as a landscaper/erosion control specialist during the summers 

where he enjoyed working outside and found a passion for working hard. After high 

school, he considered Construction Management programs at Minnesota State 

Mankato and UW- Stout. Minnesota State’s location in Mankato and program 

reputation made it his first choice to further his education.  

 While at Minnesota State, Bauchle enjoyed his estimating classes instructed 

by Dr. Brain Wasserman. “Dr. Wasserman’s real-world experiences are something 

that students should really pick up on as much as they can.” he said. While the 

classroom was important, he adds, “I wish I would have been more active in CMSA 

and the competition teams…because while in school, that’s the closest to real-world 

experience a student can get.” 

 After graduation and completing his internship at the Institute for 

Environmental Assessment, Bauchle landed at Carciofini where he still is today. He 

is now a Project Manager and Estimator where he also oversees the fire-stopping 

division. He enjoys working for a subcontractor because of the amount and variety of 

jobs he is involved on. “I am looking at two to three jobs a day…which is nice 

because I don’t get burnt out on one type of project.”he said. 

 For current students, Bauchle wants to stress the importance of maintaining 

connections. “No matter how much schooling a construction manager gets, odds are 

everyone will run into something that they need some advice on. Having a former 

classmate to call who may know the answer is a special tool that some people may 

not have.” he said. 

 Stong leaders like Adam are what give our program a great reputation in the 

industry, keep up the great work! 

 
Are you or someone you know interested in being featured in a spotlight article? Please contact 

Cambell Watkins at: Campbell.watkins@mnsu.edu or 507-458-3599 

Project Manager/Estimator 
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